adverse weather conditions or similar factors, the Company and its customers are fully exposed to the costs of much more expensive incremental generation, in the form of thermal plants or market purchases.
  At the hearing, Mr. Buckley was questioned as to whether the normalization procedure adequately addresses variability of power costs to which Mr. Buckley responded by expressing his repeated preference for a PCAM.
  Furthermore, Mr. Widmer contests Mr. Johnson's assertion that the use of historical hydro generation is not a reasonable basis to establish exposure to hydro conditions by noting that it is a long-standing Commission policy to use historical generation adjusted for current operating capabilities to determine a normalized level that is included in rates.

38 
There are other flaws in Public Counsel's analysis.  Mr. Johnson suggests that it is appropriate to compare the Company's hydro exposure and other net power cost risks on a total Company basis, but Mr. Widmer disagrees and explains that such a suggestion implies that the determination should be impacted by the relative risk of other states, an approach inconsistent with the Commission's findings in the 2005 Rate Case.
  Mr. Johnson also states that an 18 percent variation in hydro production constitutes a "once in a decade" event.  In fact, four of the worst water years occurred in the last 12 years of the 40-year period used in the Company's filing and, when updated through 2006, six of the worst water years occurred in the last 15 years.
  This demonstrates that the Company's hydro variability exposure has the potential to be greater than once in a decade.
  Finally Mr. Johnson is critical of the Company's proposal to include new
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